
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Police Officer Badge Pinning 

 

DATE:  June 5, 2017 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

At the February 21, 2017 City Council meeting, the City Council authorized me to move 

forward with the hiring of a replacement officer to fill the opening created by the 

resignation of Officer Edwinson.  That approval was reconfirmed at the April 18, 2017 

City Council Meeting before the final offer was extended to hire Christine Good.   I am 

pleased to advise the Council that Christine Good accepted and she started on May 30, 

2017, which is right in line with the hiring timeline laid out.  Officer Good has started her 

law enforcement career, which is a second career, bringing with her, life experience and 

maturity, that will serve our community well.   She was started at Grade 10/Step 1 per the 

LELS contract. 

 

I am also pleased to be bringing Christine before the City Council at this meeting for her 

badge pinning ceremony, which will include the administration of the Oath by the Mayor, 

followed by the pinning on of her badge by her husband, David.  I feel that this provides 

a great way to welcome Christine in becoming part of the City and community of Cannon 

Falls. 

 

 
 

 


